
2023-2024 Consolidated Plan Funding Webinar Materials 

The City of New Haven has initiated the funding application process for FY 2024 Consolidated Plan 
CDBG, ESG, HOPWA and HOME funding by hosting a live informational ZOOM webinar that was held on 
Thursday December 8, 2022. 

Please click the link below to view a recording of the webinar: 

https://newhavenct-
my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/rgizzi_newhavenct_gov/EX9usQ0g
F25Av51I7cqKXn8BJCsbekBqtLLTQENnDew-Zw?e=WSfhAW 
Applications have been tailored to each category and funding source. Unlike the previous application, all 
sections and questions are pertinent and must be completed. Agencies may still apply for multiple 
eligible categories and funding sources, but a separate application must be completed for each request. 
If multiple applications are submitted, only one copy of supporting documentation is required.  

Application documents are now available on the City’s Bonfire Portal: 

https://newhavenct.bonfirehub.com/opportunities/80812 

Applications must be submitted by 

Wednesday, January 11, 2023 

by 5:00 p.m. 

Late applications will not be accepted by Management and Budget. 
For questions or technical assistance, please contact rgizzi@newhavenct.gov and 
achamplin@newhavenct.gov or call (203) 946-6034 or (203) 946-8358. 


